[Insert date]
Dear Parent or Guardian,

Today, your child’s class learned about the various methods available to report bullying and 
cyberbullying. If your student witnesses or experiences bullying, we encourage them to: 
· Tell a friend. They can be a buddy and help stand up to the bully. 
· Tell an adult. They can help stop the bullying. 
· Tell the school. They can investigate, help stop the bullying, and apply consequences to 
the bully for their behavior. 
In the instance of cyberbullying, we advised students to screenshot, block, and report. Most 
apps and social media sites have a way to flag users for abuse or harassment. 
If your child doesn’t feel safe reporting the bullying or cyberbullying in person, we encourage 
them to utilize the district’s anonymous tip line to report it. The anonymous tip line can be 
found here: [insert link]. 
The most important portion of today’s lesson was empowering students to be a good friend 
and report bullying and cyberbullying when they see it. The more we empower our children to 
stop bullying, the better their school experience will be. Children learn best when they feel safe. 

We encourage you to ask your child(ren) about what they learned today. 

Today’s lesson was brought to your student by David’s Legacy Foundation, an organization 
whose mission it is to end bullying and cyberbullying of children and teens through education, 
legislation, and legal action. For more information about the nonprofit, visit 
www.DavidsLegacy.org.

If you have any questions about today’s lesson, please feel free to contact me. 
Sincerely, 
[Insert name] 

